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Period of Comment: June 25, 2020 through July 17, 2020 

Comments From: Community Generation Working Group 

The CGWG is comprised of the Canadian Renewable Energy  
Association (CanREA) (formerly the Canadian Solar Industries 
Association (“CanSIA”)); First Nations Power Authority (“FNPA”); and  
the Alberta Community and Co-Operative Association (“ACCA”).  

CanREA is a not-for-profit membership-based national trade  
association for the solar, wind and energy storage industries  
throughout Canada. CanREA’s mandate includes engaging in policy 
development and regulatory affairs activities in Alberta to support a 
growing role for distributed renewable generation and energy storage  
in the province’s electricity supply mix.  
 
FNPA is a national not-for-profit membership-based organization  
whose mandate in Alberta includes supporting the development of 
Aboriginal-led business opportunities in the electricity sector.  
Indigenous communities can create long-term sustainable value for the 
members by proactively partnering in electricity generation facility 
development.  
 
ACCA is a provincial not-for-profit membership-based co-operative  
whose mandate is to build a better Alberta by putting people’s social  
and economic well-being at the forefront of their businesses and  
projects in sectors including (but not limited to) solar electricity 
generation, utilities, finance and agriculture.  
 
This submission represents the consensus view of the three constituen  
organizations of the CGWG. 

Date: 2020/07/17 

 

Contact:  
 
 

 

Phone:  

Email:   

 

Instructions:  

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 

2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments. 

3. Please submit one completed evaluation per organization. 








